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NOTICE TO MARKET PARTICIPANTS AND STAKEHOLDERS 
 
Date: January 15, 2014 

Re: Forbearance re AESO Compliance per ISO Rule Section 203.6 

On September 26, 2013, the MSA posted a copy of a letter issued to the Alberta Electric 
System Operator (AESO) outlining a compliance issue pertaining to the AESO in respect 
of certain provisions of ISO rule section 203.6 – Available Transfer Capability and 
Transfer Path Management applicable to itself.  The MSA indicated that it was prepared 
to forbear in regards to the matter subject to three identified conditions.  The MSA is 
satisfied that all conditions were met by the AESO as of December 10, 2013 in 
accordance with the MSA’s letter of September 26, 2013.  As such, the MSA does not 
intend to pursue this matter further and will close its file on the matter. 

The MSA thanks the AESO for its co-operation in this matter.  

Yours truly, 

“Original Signed” 
 
Market Surveillance Administrator 
Per: Doug Doll 

Manager, Compliance and Corporate Services 

http://albertamsa.ca/uploads/pdf/Archive/0-2013/Forbearance%20per%20ISO%20Rule%20203.6_260913.pdf

